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Fridays – June 29th, July 27th, & August 31st  
6:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 

Please join us this summer at the pool, the last Friday  
of each summer month, for complimentary live 
entertainment (pool guest fees will be in effect). Bring your 
family and friends to these fun filled summer nights at 
Lakewood Country Club for sunset viewing and live music. 
All artists will perform the following Fridays this summer 
from 6:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. We are happy to bring this 
amazing and talented lineup into such a friendly outdoor 
setting that offers our Members and their guests the 
perfect summer escape. 

June 29th 
Featuring-  
Parkside Band – Rock n Roll with  
a Violin Twist 
Parkside plays a wide variety of rock tunes 
from classic to today’s hits!This group has been fine tuning 
their sound together for over 16 years now and have played in 
nearly every type of venue imaginable. The line-up at LCC will 
include Members: Ken Reinig and Tom Piercy, and is sure to 
provide for an entertaining evening!

July 27th 
Featuring-  
Mike Massé – Classic Rock Covers 
Mike Massé is an internationally acclaimed 
acoustic artist, known for his epic 
performances of classic rock covers. He was schooled 
from an early age on the essentials of rock: Beatles, Stones, 
The Who, Clapton. He credits the Beatles with teaching him to 
sing and play guitar, as he studied their songs carefully in his 
teenage years.  

August 31st   
Featuring-  
25 South Band – Country Rock, Southern Rock,  
and Classic Rock 
25 South Band has over 100 years of combined playing 
experience and is a dynamite three piece band focusing on 
80s, 90s Country, Country Rock, Southern Rock, and Classic 
Rock!  Audiences easily identify with every song and are quite 
familiar with the very popular hits the band performs. They are 
honored to perform for you here at LCC!

For more information about 
the summer concert series  
at the pool, please call  
303-233-4614. 

Summer Concert Series at the Pool
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JUNE 2018 – 
Summer is 
HERE!!! 
What an 
incredible month 
of May for our 
Lakewood Country 
Club community!  
We christened 
our new golf 
course, opened 

our new short game practice facility, 
and celebrated Memorial Day weekend 
with the opening of our pool. Was 
Memorial Day weekend fun around the 
golf course and pool or what?!!? The 
enthusiasm and participation by so many 
of our Members simply provided for 
a tremendous experience at our Club.  
And this is just the beginning! I know 
many of you take advantage of all the 
activities and facilities of our Club and 
Lance Scheele, General Manager, and 
his entire staff continue to strive every 
day to make this Member experience 
even better. I’d like to point out several 
of the improvements around the Club:

•	 Range attendant and accessories 
table at the range

•	 The return of several of our best-
in-class golf professionals and new 
members to the golf staff that bring 
a high level of golf knowledge and 
service along with great enthusiasm

•	 Improved service upon your 
arrival for your round of golf 
from the Players’ Assistants

•	 All new pool furniture

•	 Two new machines including 
squat bench in the gym

•	 New menu items and daily specials 
from the Clubhouse and pool kitchens

•	 Live plants in the Clubhouse (yes, 
those used to be fake plants!)

These are in addition to many small 
items that we continue to focus on to 
ensure your Membership experience 
is first rate and we continue to strive 
towards maintaining this first rate 
Member experience. I should also note 
that LCC certainly does not lack for 
activities. The month of June is loaded 
with events including the Couples’ 
Barbecue Cooking Demonstration, 
the first Summer Concert Series, 
Scotch Matches, and many more. 
Check out the calendar of June events 
in the back of this newsletter.

Finally, I again must recognize the 
incredible talent of Mr. Chris Swim, 
Golf Course Superintendent, and his 
team for the outstanding job they 
did in getting our new course ready 
for play.  In my opinion, Chris is THE 
BEST superintendent in all of Colorado 
and should be considered in the same 
discussion nationally. I invite all of you 
to shake his hand or send him a note 
of thanks for what he has done for 
our Club and for our community.  The 
enthusiasm around our course says it 
all. I also would like to thank the many 
previous Board Members who assisted 
in the years of planning and especially 
point out the Members of the Master 
Plan Committee who worked diligently 
in getting Gil Hanse committed to this 
project and seeing it through to the 
success we now experience. Thank you 
Messrs. Mark Wehrle, Jake Jacobson, 
Wyck Brown, Bill Pruter and Tim 

Brooks!! You made sacrifices through 
your own time and contributions that 
I know you believed were worth it.  
Your work has paid off.  THANK YOU!

With that being said, summer 
is HERE so let’s all get out and 
enjoy our Club community. 

Cheers!

Thomas M. Piercy 
President 
tpiercy@incenterms.com

letter from the president

letter from the head golf pro
Course: 
As we enter our 
busy months, the 
course will get 
maximum usage.  
Here are a few 
reminders to help 
keep the course in 
prime condition: 
1) sand/seed 
mix is provided 

on your carts, please fill your divots 
and any others, 2) rake the bunkers 
when you exit, 3) please be aware of 
wet conditions when driving carts, 
4) do not drive within 50’ of the 
greens, and finally, we absolutely 
have the best putting greens and to 
maintain these conditions, we need the 
Membership to please repair any ball 
marks on the putting surfaces.  

Safety: 
We would like to remind the Membership 
of specific safety areas: 1) please wait for 
players to leave the cart parking areas 
on holes #2, #7, #9, and #17, 2) do not 
hit driving range balls over the fence, 
3) serious injury can occur by driving 
up to #12 via the cart path coming 

down from #6 tee. Also, the player 
is responsible for any damages 
occurring within or outside the 
Lakewood Country Club boundaries. 
This includes windshields on 6th Avenue.

Scotch: 
The first round of Scotch matches are 
about complete and the second round 
matches start on June 15th.  Starting 
at the round of 16, matches will be 
posted on the message board; so, 
you may participate in the gallery of 
“Scotch Watchers”. We would like to 
remind the Membership that carts for 
Scotch watchers will be available (if 
there is no Member play scheduled). 
If we have scheduled tee times, 
players have first priority for golf 
carts. Please check in with the Golf Pro 
Shop. Good luck to all participants.

Sincerely,

Ben Honaman 
Head Golf Professional 
bhonaman@lakewoodcountryclub.net
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Junior Golf
The 2018 Junior Golf Program will 
begin on June 6th and 7th.  On 
Wednesday mornings, the golf course 
will be available after 9:45 a.m. for our 
Members.  Reminder – We would like to 
remind our Juniors they are not allowed 
on the driving range from 11:00 a.m. to 
1:00 p.m. on the weekdays.  

Handicaps
The restoration of LCC is going to have 
an impact on the course rating for 
handicap purposes and the allocation of 
strokes in the course of a match.  Here 
are the steps we are taking to address 
both these issues:

1. Course Rating:  Once the restoration 
was completed last fall, the Colorado 
Golf Association visited LCC and GPSed 
the entire course to understand the 
affects the restoration had on yardages.  
While yardage is an important factor in 
slope rating, it is not the only element.  
The rating process cannot be completed 
until the new course is available for play.  
The CGA will be back to re rate the golf 
course in mid-June.   

2. Stroke Allocation:  A more difficult 
issue, and one where we will need all the 
Members help, is the allocation of stroke 
holes.  The USGA provides a guideline 
for determining stroke holes that has as 
its foundation the collection of actual 
results from 200 to 500 rounds.  In order 
to do this and support early season play, 
we will be doing the following:

We are asking each group to turn in 
their scorecard to the Golf Pro Shop.  
On each card, we will need the player’s 
full name and what tees were played.  
This will allow the Golf Pro Shop staff 
to input the individual hole results into 
a database of rounds that will act as a 
guideline for the allocation of stroke 

holes. Details of the player/tees played 
is to assure that we get a diverse 
sample of player skill levels.  

Once we have accumulated a 
representative sample of cards in the 
database, the Handicap Committee will 
make a recommendation to the Golf 
Committee on the stroke allocations for 
the restored course.

We want to thank you in advance for 
helping in this effort and ask that you 
turn in legible cards with all the required 
information.

Pace Of Play
We would like to thank the Membership 
for following the pace of play guidelines.  
Most all rounds are now played in 
four hours or less and with your 
continued awareness, this expected 
pace will be maintained throughout 
the season.  Once again, a group’s 
position is directly behind the group 
in front at all times.  If there is a 
gap, the group must either close the 
gap, or let faster players through. 

Father’s Day Sale
June 12th – 17th     

Men’s Clothing – an additional 20% off 
the Member price

(In-stock soft good items only)

Father’s Day Tournament
Sunday, June 17th       

$10 entry fee per player

Two divisions: Father/Son and  
Father/Daughter

Gross and Net Winners

Peoria Handicap System for  
Non-Handicap Players

Lightning Policy
Lakewood Country Club subscribes to a 
local weather alert system that warns 
us of ground lightning strikes within 
five miles and impending storms.  When 
we receive weather alerts, the Golf Pro 
Shop staff will sound a series of three 
short blasts on the sirens to signal the 
mandatory closure of the course.  When 
you hear these sirens, you must mark 
your golf ball and immediately proceed 
to the nearest shelter.  Our staff will 
assist any walkers who wish to return 
to the Clubhouse.  Once the danger has 
passed, one long blast will signal the 
course is “safely” available for play.

Tee Times
Due to the high demand for our tee 
times during the summer months, if 
you must cancel your time, please be 
considerate of your fellow Members and 
let the Golf Pro Shop staff know as soon 
as possible.

Course Availability
Please note that the golf course and 
practice facilities will not be available 
until after 9:45 a.m. on Wednesdays in 
June and July due to Junior Golf.

JUNE EVENT SCHEDULE
Saturday 2nd  	 Match Play Championship (Round 1 & 2)
Sunday 3rd     	 Match Play Championship (Rounds 3 & Finals)
Tuesday  5th 	 Rally for the Cure
Wednesday 6th  	 Junior Golf Opening Day (9-hole competitive players,  
	 6-hole+, and SNAGers) – Course Closed Until 9:45 a.m.
Thursday 7th	 Junior Golf Opening Day (18-hole competitive players)
Saturday 16th 	 Beat the Pro
Sunday 17th	 Father’s Day
Friday 22nd	 Lakewood Cup - Captain’s Dinner (6:30 p.m. Cocktails)
Saturday 23rd 	 Lakewood Cup
Sunday 24th	 Lakewood Cup – 8:30 a.m. Shotgun
Saturday 30th	 Senior Club Championship

EARLY JULY EVENTS
Sunday 1st	 Senior Club Championship
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Wednesday, June 27, 2018 
5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Do you have a friend or acquaintance interested in Membership? Please invite  
them to join you for complimentary hors d’oeuvres, cocktails, swimming, and to 
learn about Membership opportunities at the Club. This is a wonderful occasion  
to showcase our stunning pool, pool house, and fitness facility. 

In order to attend this event, Reservations are Required. Please call with the name 
of your prospective Member by Tuesday, June 26th. For more information, please 
call Carol Kaiser, Membership Director, at 303-233-4614, extension 106. 

prospective member family pool party

Dress Code - 2018
We would like to inform the Membership 
of Lakewood Country Club’s dress code 
for the golf course and golf practice 
areas. In an attempt to become more in 
tune with some of today’s fashions, yet, 
maintain the level of respectability that 
our traditions warrant, please adhere to 
the following:

Men
•	 Collared or mock necked shirts  

are acceptable

•	 All shirts must be tucked in with the 
exception of full-button, square-bottom 
camp shirts

•	 Golf trousers or appropriate length 
shorts

•	 All caps must be worn properly with bill 
facing forward

•	 Jeans/Denim/Workout Attire/Cargo 
Pants and Shorts/Baggy Shorts of any 
kind are not permitted

Women
•	 Golf Shirts or Blouses with sleeves are 

not required to have a collar

•	 Sleeveless/Racerback shirts must have a 
collar or a mock collar

•	 Golf Dresses/Skirts/Skorts/Shorts/Slacks 
must be of appropriate length

•	 Leggings are allowed provided they are 
underneath the appropriate attire

Clothing that is prohibited:
•	 Plunging Necklines/Halter/Tank tops/T-

Shirts, and tops showing an individual’s 
midriff

•	 Racerback shirts without a mock or 
regular collar

•	 Skirts/Shorts/Skorts/Golf Dresses which 
do not cover a player’s undergarments/
underlining 

Clothing that is prohibited (cont.):
•	 Tennis Skirts/Joggers/Yoga or Workout 

Attire/Jeans/Denim/Cargo Pants and 
Shorts/Baggy Shorts 

Juniors
•	 Juniors should follow the same dress 

code as adults

Lakewood is a spikeless facility and 
appropriate shoes must be worn at  
all times. 

Flip Flop shoes are inappropriate for 
all golf areas.

Thank you for your compliance and 
please inform your guests of this policy.  

Caddie Corner  
Throughout April and May, the 2018 
caddie candidates were trained and 
evaluated. Members of the Caddie 
Committee and the Golf Pro Shop 
staff were with the caddies covering 
all of the necessary duties required 
to be a successful LCC caddie. This 
year, we plan to have 50-60 caddies 
available for the Membership. Please 
call our Caddie Master; John Kienast, 
PGA, at least one day in advance to 
request caddie service. The advance 
notice enables us to properly schedule 
the caddies and meet your needs. 
We thank you in advance for your 
support of this program. Caddie fees 
are: “Junior” Rank- $25, “A” Rank - $30, 
and “Honor” Rank - $35. Caddie rates 
do not include gratuity. Reminder 
– Our annual $25 billing for the Evans 
Scholarship Program will be sent out 
in the July billing. If you do not wish 
to participate, please inform the Golf 
Pro Shop staff or the Accounting 
Department staff.

Evans Scholarship Award Winners 
Congratulations to Kaia Dameron and Anderson 
Gillmore, our latest Lakewood caddies to be awarded the 
coveted Evans Scholarship. Kaia and Anderson will be joining 
five other new scholars at University of Colorado Boulder 
this fall. The Evans Scholarship provides full tuition for four 
years as well as housing for each scholarship recipient. There 
are six current Evans Scholars from Lakewood Country Club 
at Colorado, and 33 caddies from the Club have graduated 
as Evans Scholars since 1967. The WGA awarded 295 Evans 
Scholarships nationwide for 2017. On behalf of the Western 
Golf Association, a huge thank you to all of the LCC Par 
Club and Bag Tag members. Your donations of a record 
$112,000 in 2017 has helped deserving young caddies receive 
the education they could only otherwise dream about. We 
are the fourth largest fundraising club in Colorado and 
27th in the nation. Also, thank you to all the Golfers who 
support our caddie program by taking caddies. It can and 
has changed lives. Thank you again Lakewood for your 
generosity. If you’d like to know more about the WGA, 
the Evans Scholarship, or Par Club Membership, please visit 
www.wgaesf.org. 

Sincerely,

Janene Guzowski, Wyck Brown, Mike Donner,  
and Jake Jacobson  
Lakewood CC WGA Directors

golf news

s  kaia dameron

s  anderson gillmore
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•	Only Requires a $5,250 Non-refundable Deposit  

•	All the Benefits of Full Membership with the Exception of Voting Privileges  
(voting privileges commence upon payment of final initiation fee installment)

•	 Lock-in to $52,500 Resident Initiation Fee and Payment Plans

•	Please Note:  This is a One-time Offer Per Prospective Member

one year introductory golf 
membership program 

2018 lakewood country club 
member of the year

Tuesday, June 5th – Sunday, June 10th 
Please join us Tuesday, June 5th through Sunday, June 10th when we transform our 
Pike’s Peak Dining Room into a casual style dining and bar experience.  There will be 
three televisions, an additional bar, music, and daily food and drink specials. 

Please Note:

* The Tom Bendelow Room will be available for quiet dining during this week.

* Reservations are Required for dining in the Tom Bendelow Room.  

* The Pike’s Peak Lounge will be open during this week.

Mr.Bill Pruter
This honor is in recognition of many outstanding 
LCC accomplishments and enthusiastic support of 
LCC for many years. Mr. Pruter has been a Member 
at LCC for over seven years. Bill has sat on multiple 
Committees over the last five years, including the 
Board of Directors. His accomplishments include; 
establishing new Initiation Fees while sitting on the 
Membership Committee, assisting and spearheading 
the loan to fund the Golf Course Master Plan 
construction project while sitting on the Finance 
Committee & Master Plan Sub-Committees, and 
assisting with the design and implementation of the 
new scorecards while sitting on Golf Committee. 
Bill’s contributions will be realized at LCC for years to 
come and we are a better Club due to his dedication 
and passion for making LCC a top tiered facility.

Not only has Mr. Pruter improved the Club by sitting on the various Committees 
and Board over the years, he is a proud Member as indicated by his daily use of 
the facilities and golf course, along with his wife and three children. The entire 
Membership can use Bill and his family as a model from which to participate at “their” 
Club. Bill is a genuine and thoughtful person and is well deserved of this award.

Congratulations Bill on your nomination of  
Member of the Year 2018 at Lakewood Country Club.

bar week

Thursday, July 26, 2018 
5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.
Do you have a friend or acquaintance interested in membership?  Please invite 
them to join you for complimentary hors d’oeuvres, cocktails, swimming, and to 
learn about membership opportunities at the Club.  This is a wonderful occasion to 
showcase our stunning pool, pool house, and fitness facility. 

In order to attend this event, Reservations are Required.  Please call with the name 
of your prospective Member by Wednesday, July 25th.  For more information, 
please call Carol Kaiser, Membership Director, at 303-233-4614, extension 106.

prospective member family pool party

3 TV’s / Bar / Music!

Sliceroo Clubhouse Hours of Operation
From Wednesday, July 11th through Saturday, July 14th,  

the Clubhouse will be CLOSED due to the Sliceroo.  
The Snack Bar and pool will remain open to the 

Membership during the Sliceroo. Regular Clubhouse  
Hours of Operation will resume on Sunday, July 15th.

Sliceroo Clubhouse Hours of Operation
From Wednesday, July 11th through Saturday, July 14th,  

the Clubhouse will be CLOSED due to the Sliceroo.  
The Snack Bar and pool will remain open to the 

Membership during the Sliceroo. Regular Clubhouse  
Hours of Operation will resume on Sunday, July 15th.

3 TV’s / Bar / Music!
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Wednesday, July 4, 2018

Pool Hours  		  10:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
Buffet Hours		  11:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
Jammin’ DJ’s 		 11:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

$20 Adult Members  
$30 Adult Guests  
$16 Children Members/Guests (4-10 years of age) 

Come celebrate the 4th of July at our annul Pool Party and Barbecue.   
Let’s toast to our country and freedom with refreshing cocktails, delicious food 
prepared right before your eyes, swimming in the pool, listening to a variety of music 
from Jammin’ DJ’s, winning prizes from the pool and yard games, bouncing in the 
Dalmatian Bouncer and racing your friends in the 30’ blow up obstacle course.   

Buffet Menu: 
Iceberg Wedge Tossed Salad, Caesar Salad, Cole Slaw, Potato Salad, Fruit Salad,  
Pasta Salad, Watermelon, Cookies, and Ice Cream

On the Grill with all the Fixings: Grilled Chicken Breasts, Bratwursts, Hot Dogs,  
and Hamburgers

Please Note:  
3	There will be no assigned seating for this event.   

Seating will be available on a first arrival basis.  

3	Please call 303-233-4614 with your reservation or use  
the event calendar on the LCC website to make an  
online reservation.  

3	The Pool Menu will NOT be available during the  
Fourth of July Pool Party.

3	The Breakfast Menu will be available in the  
Clubhouse from 7:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  

3	The Lunch Menu will be available in the  
Clubhouse from 11:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  

3	Evening Member dining will NOT be available. 

Every Tuesday the Club sends a “This Week at LCC” email. 
Special announcements, the weekly calendar, and upcoming 

events can be found in this email.  

Are you receiving the Tuesday “This Week at LCC” emails?

If you are not, please contact Kristi Nardi at 303-233-4614, 
ext. 101, or knardi@lakewoodcountryclub.net

membership communication

clubhouse hours of operation

Pike’s Peak Dining Room (Casual Dining)
Breakfast: Saturday and Sunday	 7:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.

Lunch: Tuesday thru Sunday	 11:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.

Dinner: Tuesday thru Sunday	 5:00 p.m. to 9:30 p.m.

Tom Bendelow Dining Room
Lunch: Tuesday thru Sunday	 11:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.

Dinner: Tuesday thru Sunday	 5:00 p.m. to 9:30 p.m.

Party & Barbecue
Party & Barbecue



12 1312

Mr. William “Bill” Waters (Kristin) 
Resident Reinstatement 
First Source, LLC 
303-748-4558 
Sponsored by Mr. Rob Klugman

Mr. Robert “Scott” Sucaet (Brooke Epps) 
Introductory Pre-Resident 
Rocky Mountain Commissary 
303-514-8660 
Referred by Mr. Matt Cherry 
Sponsored by Mr. Charlie Santaularia

Mr. Nicholas “Nick” Peterson (Allie) 
Legacy Introductory Special Resident 
IMA Financial 
303-615-7700 
Referred and Sponsored  
by Mr. Jon Lindstrom

Mr. Genji Nakata (Jessica) 
Introductory Pre-Resident 
Century Communities 
303-268-8360 
Sponsored by Mr. Bill Pruter

Mr. Kelley Bloom (Katy) 
Introductory Pre-Resident (Golf Social Wait List) 
Donald Morris Corporation 
303-968-6585 
Referred and Sponsored  
by Mr. Brian Gregory 

Mr. Jamil Dillon (Kady Zinke) 
House Social 
Rebuild Right 
720-588-4088 
Referred and Sponsored 
by Mr. Clem Rinehart 

Mr. David “Dave” Mann (Laurie)  
House Social 
Mann Builders, LLC 
812-219-9736 
Referred and Sponsored  
by Mr. Clem Rinehart 
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Please Welcome the Following New Members:

s  bill & kristin 
waters

s  scott sucaet, augie 
sucaet, & brooke epps

s  nick & allie 
peterson lcc’s social media

Stay current with what is going on at Lakewood Country Club!

3 Clubster:  
Lakewood Country Club is now on Clubster, have you downloaded the app?

Clubster is a private mobile social site designed for Private Clubs and their members.

With Clubster:

• Keep up with the latest club news and activities

• View club event invitations

• Stay connected with your favorite members and send private messages

• Create special groups like your golf group or tennis buddies and send private  
   group messages

Most importantly, Clubster keeps your private club private. Clubster is a totally secure 
and closed network for members of your club only and all content and information 
always remains strictly Confidential.

3 Facebook- 
If you haven’t already, please like the LCC Facebook page and leave a  
review of your Club!

https://www.facebook.com/LakewoodCountryClub/

3 Twitter- 
https://twitter.com/LakewoodCCinCO

3 Instagram- 
https://www.instagram.com/lakewoodcountryclubincolorado/

Ms. Wendy Veto (Jason Garvin)  
House Social 
Cherry Creek Mortgage Company, Inc. 
303-331-4393 
Referred and Sponsored  
by Mr. Tony Veto 

Changes of Status
Mr. Mike Toohey from Resident to Non-
Resident

Mr. John McWilliams, Jr. from Special 
Resident to Resident

Introductory Membership 
Conversions
Mr. Brad Johnson from Introductory 
Pre-Resident to Resident

Mr. Bob Kaltenbach and Mr. Phil 
Sweeney from Introductory Pre-Resident 
to Legacy Pre-Resident

Mr. Elliott Farber, Mr. Bill Feldman, 
Mr. Roger Gaston, Mr. Tim Kelly,  
Mr. Erik Mathews, and Mr. Tom 
Yockey from Introductory Pre-Resident 
to Pre-Resident

Mr. Matt Cherry, Mr. Reed Haimson, 
Mr. Hunter Jones, Mr. Jay Livsey, 
Mr. Mike McFadden, Mr. Adam 
Muhleisen, Mr. Adam Royval, and 
Mr. Gus Spaulding from Introductory 
Special Resident to Special Resident

s  jessica, 
scarlett, & 
genji nakata

s  kelley, katy, 
& lake bloom

s  dave, ella, & laurie mann

s  jamil dillon 
& kady zinke

s  wendy veto, tinley-kay 
garvin, & jason garvin
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Now that the 
course is open, 
what is next?
On May 12th, 
the golf course 
was completely 
open after just six 
months from the 
time Total Turf and 
Gil Hanse finished 
the work on the 

Golf Course Master Plan restoration.  Many 
of the remarks from the Membership are 
positive, with the overall sentiment that 
the golf course has an elevated feel from 
what it once was.  The Membership at LCC 
is certainly deserving of the experience 
the new course layout will provide.  So 
now the question is; what’s next? 

The various Committees under the 
guidance of the Board, are committed 
to continue to enhance the services and 
amenities at LCC. The practice facility is 
a direct reflection of that commitment.  
With new amenities along with an 
individualized touch, the driving range 
has risen alongside the golf course and is 
elevated from what it once was as well.  
New pool furnishings, new golf carts, new 
scorecards, and hole location sheets are 
all products and services the Committees 
along with Management have provided to 
the Membership this year in an effort to 
elevate the Member experience of LCC.

Long Range Planning Committee is 
working on the future of the Clubhouse 
alongside Facilities Committee to compile 
information regarding the renovation of 
the dining room/bar to ensure the desired 
outcome provides a gathering place for 
the entire Membership to enjoy for years 
to come. In addition to the Clubhouse 
upgrades, the Facilities Committee is also 
putting together a long-term plan for 
Capital repairs and replacement items the 
facility will require over the next 10 years.

Golf Committee had several agenda 
items to accomplish this year that 

Membership will begin to take notice 
of including; more afternoon events 
for smaller groups to participate in, 
Junior Golf’s renovated program, and 
the Handicap system has an increased 
awareness in monitoring how and when 
Members are posting scores to maintain 
fair and equitable Member events. 

Programs Committee is striving to establish 
our annual fundraising Gala, to ensure 
maximum participation as well as a fair 
distribution of the funds raised to various 
charitable organizations. Not to mention 
they continually work with management 
to come up with a new social calendar 
year after year. Pool parties, and smaller 
events such as Trivia Night, Bar Week, 
and Ballroom Dancing all come from the 
discussions out of Programs Committee.

Green Committee is working on the 
details to put the finishing touches on our 
restored golf course. Fairway bunkers that 
were not touched during the Master Plan 
have now become a focus on when and 
how we can refurbish them. Additional 
improvements in the upcoming future 
will be to “hide” the compost area, so 
it’s not so visible as Members drive up 
to the 18th tee box.  Another item that 
will see some attention is the retaining 
wall that starts to impede the cart path 
as a Member drives toward the 7th green 
will need to be repaired in the near 
future.  The Committee also reviews with 
management a tree plan, to ensure the 
health of the turf on the golf course.

Membership Committee is the lifeblood of 
any Private Club, and LCC is no different.  
Over the last two years, this Committee 
has increased the initiation fees to 
establish a price point indicative of the 
product and services a new Member will 
receive at LCC. Incentive programs and 
marketing strategies are all discussed at 
this Committee.  Membership Committee 
has achieved a great deal over the last five 
years resulting in a full Membership of 450 
Golf Members and a waitlist that is roughly 

letter from the gm letter from the gm
a year out before a person that now 
joins will be considered a Golf Member.

Finally, the Finance Committee makes all 
the decisions to ensure each Committee 
and the Management of the Club upholds 
their fiduciary responsibilities to provide 
the Membership with the best possible 
facilities, services, and amenities within 
the budgetary constraints. This Committee 
also makes expenditure recommendations 
to the Board for their final approval. 

These Committees are made up of 
Members, to serve the Members. They 
work hand in hand with the various 
Directors of the Management team 
all dedicated to ensuring Membership 
enjoyment and value. If you want to make 
a difference in your Club, I recommend 
sitting on a Committee. It will provide 
you with insight on how the Club 

operates and how change and progress 
impacts the Membership as a whole.

Rest assured the Board and the 
Management of your Club continue 
to work in improving the product and 
brand that is Lakewood Country Club. 
The boom in the Denver economy 
affords us the luxury of continued 
improvement, and the Membership should 
be proud in being part of our growth.

It’s a pleasure to serve you as General 
Manager, please let me know if you 
have any questions or feedback.

Sincerely;

Lance Scheele 
General Manager 
lscheele@lakewoodcountryclub.net

upcoming events
JUNE 	  
Tuesday 5th 	 Rally for the Cure

Wednesday 6th	 Junior Golf Opening Day (9-hole competitive players, 6-hole+,  
		  and SNAGgers)

Thursday 7th 	 Junior Golf Opening Day (18-hole competitive players)

Saturday 16th 	 Date Night – Dinner & The Book of Mormon

Sunday 17th 	 Father’s Day

Wednesday 27th	Prospective Member Pool Party

Friday 29th 	 Summer Concert Series #1	

JULY 	  
Wednesday 4th	 Fourth of July Pool Party

Wednesday 11th- 
Saturday 14th 	 Sliceroo

Wednesday 25th 	Junior Awards Banquet

Thursday 26th 	 Prospective Member Pool Party

Friday  27th 	 Summer Concert Series #2 



Pool Cabana Reservations  
As wonderful as the warm Colorado sun is, protect yourself in one of our three 
shady cabanas, and settle into your own corner of paradise! Relax on comfy chairs 
in your private cabana, which includes: two chaise lounges, a table, and four 
chairs. The cabanas seat six comfortably. They will be available to rent any day of 
the week (except Mondays, unless it is a holiday). Reservations may only be made 
48 hours in advance (starting at 10:00 a.m. two days prior to your selected date), 
with the exception of Tuesday reservations; those may be made at 10:00 a.m. 
on the Saturday prior. Reservations will be taken in the order they are received. 
To make a reservation, please contact Kristi Nardi at 303-327-1301 or at 
knardi@lakewoodcountryclub.net.

Pricing for Cabana Rentals WITH a Reservation:
Morning Half Day (Open to 3:00 p.m.)  - $35
Afternoon Half Day (3:00 p.m. to Close) - $35
Full Day (Open to Close) - $65
Holidays (Full Day Only) - $200

Pricing for Cabana Rentals WITHOUT a Reservation:
Morning Half Day (Open to 3:00 p.m.)  - $40
Afternoon Half Day (3:00 p.m. to Close) - $40
Full Day (Open to Close) - $80
Holidays (Full Day Only) - $200

Cabana Cancellation Policy:
Reservations must be cancelled 24 hours in advance. 
A no show fee will be incurred of 100% of the cabana price.

1716 17

Did you know you can refer your friends, family, and associates to host their rehearsal 
dinners, bridal showers, weddings, bar/bat mitzvahs, holiday parties, baby showers, 

corporate events, golf tournaments, graduation parties, high school reunions, 
retirement parties, and birthday parties at Lakewood Country Club? Did you also 

know that if you do, it will apply to your food and beverage minimum? Remember, 
Lakewood Country Club has plenty of banquet rental space including our two 

ballrooms, newly expanded ballroom patio and our beautiful Tom Bendelow and 
Donald Ross Rooms. Please call Michelle for details.

Michelle Kiser • Director of Catering 
303-233-4614, ext. 104 

mkiser@lakewoodcountryclub.net  

Tuesday thru Thursday: 11:00 a.m. - 9:00 p.m.

Friday thru Sunday: 10:00 a.m. - 9:00 p.m.

Food & Beverage Service: 11:00 a.m. - 8:00 p.m.

Happy Hour: Wednesday, Thursday, & Friday 2:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m.

Pool guest fees will be charged for Fridays, Saturday, and Sundays. As of Saturday, 
May 26th, we began checking guests in at the entrance of the pool.

Per the House Rules, ALL guests MUST be accompanied by the Member!

Any Member, who will be accompanied by more than 6 adult guests, must make 
reservations prior to arriving at the pool.  Reservations can be made by calling 
303-233-4614. 

Tuesday – Thursday:
No Guest Fees

Friday – Sunday:
$10 per Adult Guest 
$5 per Child Guest (4-12 years of age)

Guest Fees on Holidays:
$30 per Adult Guest 
$16 per Child Guest (4-12 years of age) 
*These prices include the Holiday buffets.

2018 pool guest fee policy 

2018 pool hours of operation



1918

letter from the clubhouse manager
Now that the pool 
and new course 
are open, we are 
offering as many 
opportunities 
as possible for 
LCC Members to 
enjoy the summer 
season here at the 
Club, at the Pike’s 
Peak Lounge, 

on the patios, at The Water Hazard, 
and the pool. Going forward, we will 
be offering a new “Happy Hour” at 
The Water Hazard on Wednesdays, 
Thursdays, and Fridays from 2:00 p.m. 
to 5:00 p.m. with discounted house 
wine and draft beer. We hope that you 
take advantage of the “Happy Hour” 
to enjoy our new adirondack chairs, 
which are located around the new 
putting green and chipping complex. 

In addition to new chairs, if you haven’t 
noticed already, all the pool furniture is 
new along with the arrangement of the 
awnings. The one that was once by the 
baby pool has been moved to line up with 
the other two that are against the pool 
building, this will help with the holiday 
pool party buffets, and creates more 
shaded seating near The Water Hazard. 

This year on Sunday, May 13th, Members 
came out in full force to celebrate 
Mother’s Day with their families at LCC’s 
annual Mother’s Day Brunch. This 
event sold out a week prior to the event, 
making this year’s event the biggest 
we’ve had, with over 550 in attendance.  
This is a traditional event that we keep 
the same year in and year out due to 
great feedback from our Membership.  
We hope all the mother’s enjoyed 
their time spent with families along 
with the delicious buffet, and received 
their complimentary family photos. 

The Annual Memorial Day Pool Party 
is the big kick off to opening the pool, 
which was on Monday, May 28th. The 
location of the buffet for this event (and 
all other pool holiday events) has moved 
to the left of The Water Hazard due to 
the permanent location of the awnings, 
which keeps the food shaded and fresh.  
We hope everyone who attended enjoyed 
the start to the 2018 pool season.      

With summer upon us, here are the 
upcoming events you have to look 
forward to in June. On Thursday, June 
7th, we look forward to hosting our first 
Couples’ Summer Barbecue Cooking 
Demonstration. Join us at 6:00 p.m. at 
the pool for an evening of learning the 
basics of backyard barbecuing. Another 
fun event at the pool in June is the first 
of three Summer Concert Series – 
Please join us at the pool this summer, 
the last Friday of each summer month, 
for complimentary live entertainment 
(pool guest fees will be in effect).  This 
month, we will be featuring the Parkside 
Band which is Rock n Roll with a violin 
twist.  Parkside plays a wide variety of 
rock tunes from classic to today’s hits! 
A little something for everyone! They 
will perform from 6:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 
We are happy to bring these amazing 
and talented musicians (two being our 
very own Members, Mr. Ken Reinig 
and president himself, Mr. Tom Piercy) 
into such a friendly outdoor setting 
that offers our Members and their 
guests the perfect summer escape.   

As always, my door is open to any 
comments or concerns. Please feel 
free to contact me at any time.

James Klein 
Clubhouse Manager 
jklein@lakewoodcountryclub.net

couples’ summer barbecue  
cooking demonstration

Thursday, June 7th 

6:00 p.m.  –  Cocktails  
6:30 p.m.  –  Cooking Demonstration 
7:00 p.m.  –  Dinner 
Location  –  LCC Pool

$70 per couple 

Join us for an evening of learning the basics of  
backyard barbecuing.  

You may be a great cook in the kitchen, but even top chefs 
blow it when they step outside and go eyeball to eyeball with a 
hunk of metal that has a live fire, a worthless thermometer, and 
no thermostat or timer. Let our very own Chef Mat teach you about the specialized 
tools, techniques, and concepts to master before you can become a barbecue 
master and earn the kudos of family, friends, and get properly cooked food to the 
table on time. Whether you go on to serving barbecue judges, or just friends and 
family, you’ll elevate your barbecue game at this cooking demonstration, and at 
the end of class, you’ll enjoy the items you just saw prepared. 

Summer BBQ Cooking Demonstration Menu 
Upon Arrival – 
Complimentary Cadillac Margarita 

Appetizer – Beer Can Chicken Tacos with Grilled Corn Salsa

Salad – Grilled Caesar Salad

Entrée – Land & Sea: Grilled Flatiron Steak and Shrimp K-Bobs with a  
Chimichurri Sauce, Served with Grilled Asparagus, Zucchini, and Onions

Dessert – Grilled Pineapple with Honey and Cinnamon, Served with  
Vanilla Ice Cream

Please Note: 
3	Reservations are Required. Please call 303-233-4614 to make your reservation, 

or use the Event Calendar on the LCC Website to make an online reservation.

3	This event is limited to 6 couples. 

3	Reservations are Required 72 hours prior to the event. 

3	The price listed above is per couple.
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lakewood prime rib night

Thursday Evenings

Join us every Thursday 
Evening and enjoy  

a delicious  
Prime R ib Dinner .

Menu Card

Wednesdays in the Ladies’ Locker Room
If you would like to play Bridge (or learn to play), please join us on selected 

Wednesdays at 10:00 a.m. in the Ladies’ Locker Room. Barbe Durbin and Mary 
Jo Halfen have graciously offered to teach Bridge lessons. If you have any 
questions, please call Barbe at 303-279-2510 or Mary Jo at 303-988-5158.

lakewood country club cellar night

Wednesday Evenings
(In our Pike’s Peak Dining Areas)

Join us every Wednesday Evening & enjoy 
50% off of bottles of wine  

and 25% off of our reserve selection!

Burger Night 
Join us every Sunday night for two  
featured burgers. These innovative,  

mouth-watering burgers are  
culinary creations that are  

guaranteed to leave you with  
an unforgettable LCC dining experience  

each and every time.

Taco Tuesdays
We are bringing the taste of Mexico to LCC.   

Join us every Tuesday night for a special selection  
of house made tacos. Taco Tuesday is a great  

excuse to eat tacos at least once a week!

Burger Night has Moved to Sundays!Burger Night has Moved to Sundays!

Wednesdays • 1:00 p.m. in  
the Ladies’ Locker Room

If you would like to play Mahjong  
(or learn to play), please join  

us on Wednesdays.

If you have questions, please call  
Mary Starker at 303-475-2990 or  
Paula Maddera at 303-985-2748.

In Addition to the Member Dining Menu and Dinner Features

In Addition to the Member Dining Menu.
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letter from membership chair
June 1, 2018
On behalf of the rest of the Board of Directors, I would like to thank you for all of your prospective Member referrals.  
Currently, there are approximately 18 Members on our Golf Wait List.  However, our Golf Wait List Members have full 
use of the facilities and afternoon privileges on the golf course.  Due to its popularity, Lakewood Country Club 
is once again offering our One Year Introductory Golf Membership Program, requiring only a $5,250 non-
refundable initiation fee down payment.  Our new Members consistently comment about the friendliness of LCC 
Members and the warm atmosphere at the Club; so, please continue to welcome them with open arms to their “Home 
Away from Home.  

Resident Membership Classification
•	 Resident Initiation Fee is $52,500
•	 No Surcharge for the Two Year Payment Plan
•	 $2,500 Initiation Fee Discount for Waiving the Introductory Golf Membership 

Program for the Full Pay or Two Year Payment Plan
•	 $5,000 Club Credit for the Full Pay or Two Year Payment Plan ($2,500 Club 

Credit in First Year and $2,500 Club Credit in Second Year)
•	 Annually Compounded Surcharges Dependent Upon Down Payment  

(20% down payment receives a 6% surcharge, 15% down payment receives an 
8% surcharge, and 10% down payment receives a 10% surcharge)

•	 Payment Plans: Age 46 and Above Up to Five Years, Age 40 to 45 Up to Seven Years, Age 39 and Younger 
Up to 10 Years

•	 All the Benefits of Full Membership with the Exception of Voting Privileges (voting 
privileges commence upon payment of final initiation fee installment))

One Year Introductory Golf Membership Program 
•	 Only Requires a $5,250 Non-refundable Deposit
•	 All the Benefits of Full Membership with the Exception of Voting Privileges (voting 

privileges commence upon payment of final initiation fee installment)
•	 Lock-in to $52,500 Resident Initiation Fee and Payment Plans as Detailed Above
•	 Please Note:  This is a One-time Offer Per Prospective Member
Legacy Memberships (30% discount off of the Resident Initiation Fee)
•	 Legacy Resident Initiation Fee is $36,750 or $31,500 if they begin with the Introductory Golf Membership 

due to the $5,250 deposit
•	 Legacy Membership Includes any and All LCC Relatives – Siblings, Parents, Cousins, etc.
•	 No Surcharge for the Two Year Payment Plan
•	 Annually Compounded Surcharges Dependent Upon Down Payment  

(20% down payment receives a 6% surcharge, 15% down payment receives an 8% surcharge, and 10% 
down payment receives a 10%)

•	 Payment Plans:  Age 46 and Above Up to Five Years, Age 40 to 45 Up to Seven Years, Age 39 and Younger 
Up to 10 Years

•	 Legacy Members 39 years of age and younger pay ½ Dues and full House Fee during their first year of Membership 
(currently, $237.50 $150, respectively) and ¾ Dues and full House Fee during their second year of Membership 
(currently, $356.25 and $150, respectively).  Then, Legacy Members will begin to pay full Dues and full House Fee in 
their third year of Membership (currently, $475 and $150, respectively).

•	 All the Benefits of Full Membership with the Exception of Voting Privileges (voting 
privileges commence upon payment of final initiation fee installment))

New Junior Dues Structure
•	 29 Years of Age and Younger at Time of Application
	 -	 Only Pay ½ Dues and Full House Fee until Age 30 (currently, $237.50 and $150, respectively) 
	 -	 At age 30, Pay ¾ Dues and Full House Fee until Age 35 (currently, $356.25 and $150, respectively) 
•	 30 years of Age at Time of Application
	 -	 Only Pay ¾ Dues and Full House Fee until Age 35 (currently, $356.25 and $150, respectively)                                          

House Social Membership Classification
•	 Use of Pool, Fitness Facility, Reciprocal Tennis with Meadow Creek Tennis, 

Member Dining, Social Events, and Junior Programs  
•	 $3,000 Initiation Fee
New Members are vital to the Club’s financial success.  The best way to grow the Club’s Membership is through 
your prospective Member referrals.  If you have family, friends, or acquaintances who you think would be a 
good addition to the Club, please call Carol Kaiser, Membership Director, at 303-233-4614, extension 106.

Sincerely, 
Norton “Norty” C. Frickey, II 
Membership Chairman 
Board of Directors
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